
 

 

 

 
 
 

7th July 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know the exciting news that Mrs Canham is pregnant and 
expecting at the end of this year. 
 
For the autumn term, Mrs Canham will be working across different classes as an 
‘extra’ member of staff. She will also be leading some 1-1 and small group tutoring 
sessions with children. We have been given some extra money from the government 
to pay for this small group tutoring and it makes perfect sense for an experienced 
teacher, like Mrs Canham, to lead it. 
 
We chose to take Mrs Canham out of her own class for the first term, to avoid 
disruption for the children in the middle of the academic year, but we were not able 
to give you the reasons when we announced the classes. However, having Mrs 
Canham as an ‘extra’ teacher should greatly benefit all of the children before she 
goes off for her maternity leave in December. 
 
I am sure you will join me in congratulating Mrs Canham on her fabulous news. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jo Sawyer 
Head teacher 
j.sawyer@ebor.academy  
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